
 

 

           
April 8, 2025 

          Subject: Hot Mix Asphalt  
          WIN: 027850.00 

Location: Gorham 
        Amendment No. 1    
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question: Depending upon the amount of winter sand required to be removed from the roadsides 
along with the work called out in the construction notes, 17 working days is not enough time to 
complete the project.  Please at 10 working days to the contract. 
 
Response:  At this time, no additional working days will be added to the contract 
 
Question: Is any of this work required to be done at night? 
 
Response: Neither Special Provision 105 nor Special Provision 107 specify that night work is 
required. 
 
Question: Please remove the requirement for the 2,500 LF lane closure requirement between 
stations 8+50 and 25+00 and allow longer lane closures for paving operations.   
 
Response: Due to the proximity to Route 25 and the University of Southern Maine, stations 
8+50 to 25+00 are limited to a maximum 2,500 foot lane closure during the day.  The contractor 
may elect to do the work at night if a longer closure in this 1,700 foot section is necessary.    
 
Question: Please extend the bid date by 1 week? 
 
Response: At this time, the bid opening date will remain April 16, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on April 16, 2025. 
     
 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 


